
Animal Kingdom
In Maths this term, we are going to be 

completing some work on measure 
including length, height, weight, mass 

and capacity as well as some statistics 
work. We will also recap the four 

operations to support moving up to 
Year 3!

In English, we will be focussing on non-
fiction first of all, completing fact files 

about meerkats and hedgehogs before 
moving onto a brand new text based on 
‘Meerkat Mail’. We will learn the text with 

actions and a story map to support us with 
writing an amazing setting description! 

Our Science learning this term will be 
all about living things and their habitats. 

We will be looking at how animals 
adapt to their environments and what 

they need to survive.

In Geography this term, we will be 
recapping the continents and oceans 

and looking at the differences between 
hot and cold countries.

In our DT this term, we will be looking 
at Food and Cooking Techniques. We 
are going to be trying some different 
fruits and then making our own Fruity 

Face!

We will be looking at the questions on 
‘What makes some places scared to 

believers?’ in RE.

In PSHE, we will be looking at our 
‘Changing Me’ unit. Please see 

separate letter for details.

Specialist Subjects

In PE we will be having a go at 
some athletics with Mr Sullivan. 

We will also be doing some 
Mindful Movement with Mrs 

Stewart.

In Computing, we will be looking 
at Digital Art with Mr Dawson, 

creating our own pieces.

In Music, with Mr Avery, we will 
continuing to learn on the Djembe 

drums!

As the weather gets warmer, please 
ensure your child comes to school 
prepared (labelled hats, sunnies, 

sunscreen!)


